
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Felicia DeDominicis [mailto:FDeDominicis@hfsc.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:49 AM 
To: Affiliation Filing 
Cc: Davis, Rachel O. 
Subject: RE: Affiliation Filing Received 
 
On behalf of Hospital for Special Care, a Connecticut-licensed chronic disease hospital, I am confirming 
that the hospital has no affiliations (as defined in Conn. Public Act 15-146) with any other entities.  
Please direct any inquiries to me at fdedominicis@hfsc.org. 
 
Thank you ~ 
 
Felicia DeDominicis, J.D. 
Senior Vice President, Chief Legal Officer & Corporate Compliance Officer Hospital for Special Care & its 
affiliates 
2150 Corbin Avenue 
New Britain, CT 06053 
860/827-4807 (p) 
860/827-4979 (f) 
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